
COMM-114-7416 

ASSET TRANSFER REQUEST  

Office Use only: 

 

Asset Ref  

Name CTB TKCA 

ATR Ref 067 
 

 

NOTICE OF ASSET TRANSFER REQUEST 

Representation Submissions / CTB Feedback 

 

Part 5 of the Community Empowerment (Scotland) Act 2015 sets out that people are 

to be made aware that an asset transfer request has been submitted.  Notification 

has been published via the Moray Council website, advertised via Moray Council 

social media sites, notification to any tenant/owner/occupier of said asset and 

notification at the site of the asset.  These notifications explain how representation 

can be submitted. 

 

When representation is received in response to these notices, the Moray Council 

must send copies to the community transfer body for comment/feedback.  Details of 

which can be found below.  In order to comply with data protection requirements, any 

personal information will be ‘blacked out’ from these documents before submission 

to you.   

 

Date of Representation period  

(20 working days): 

13/01/20 – 07/02/20 

Number of Representation(s) received: 01 

 

Date collated Representation sent to CTB: 11/02/20 

Date of CTB Feedback to representation  

(20 working days) 

13/02/20 – 11/03/20 

Deadline date of feedback submission to CAT 12/03/20 

 

All comments/feedback received will be published via the Moray Council website for 

public information. 

 

If the CTB feel they are unable to meet the comment/feedback deadline; they should 

contact the CAT team to discuss.   

 

  

http://community.moray.gov.uk/Care/CAT/_layouts/DocIdRedir.aspx?ID=COMM-114-7416
http://www.moray.gov.uk/moray_standard/page_109940.html
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Date Received: 21/01/20 

Comments 

Received: 

This email is sent by XXXX in full support of the above 

CAT application. 

XXXX. 

This Group not only sees their objectives as immensely 

beneficial to the Cullen, and wider, Community but also 

recognise their work to date as proof that they are fully 

capable of achieving these objectives. 

Our Group has already XXXX the applicant and there are 

plans to do much more in the future. 

CTB Response:  

The Three Kings Cullen Association is very grateful for 

such a positive response to this CAT consultation. 

It is heartening to know that we have community support 

from a Group who understand and appreciate both the 

short term achievements and long term benefit of our 

aims and objectives for the people of Cullen and Deskford 

and beyond.  

 

 


